Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 23, 2006 Y

Mary Cervenka

Human Resources
WBBH/WZVN -TV
Waterman Broadcasting
3719 Central Avenue ‘
Fort Myers, Florida 33901

Re: WBBH-TV ID #71085
WZVN-TV. ID# 19183
Naples, Florida

Dear Ms. Cervenka:

We have completed our review of your response to the October 7, 2004 random audit
letter sent in accordance with the provisions of 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(f)(4) of the
Commission’s Equal Employment Opportunity (EEQ) rules. Based on your response, we
have found no apparent violations. In accordance with 47 C.F.R. § 73.3526(e)(10) for
commercial stations and 47 C.E.R. § 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, you are
required to place a copy of this letter in your public inspection file. Along with a copy of
our October audit letter and your response thereto, you are required to maintain a copy of
this letter in your public file until the end of your current license term. Should you have
any questions regarding this matter, please contact the EEO Staff at (202) 418-1450.
Thank you for your cooperation. .

Sincerely,

Gews C P,

Lewis C. Pulley
Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau



